
We appreciate efforts to revise Title 24 lighting rules, but cannot emphasize strongly enough the
importance of implementing these changes right away. Every day that these rules stay in place is
another day that potential savings will not be implemented due to added cost and difficulties be
they perceived or real.

In addition as we in California lead the way in other states adopting our codes at later
dates we do not want to make it difficult for other states that may not be as advanced as
our installation forces are.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Damion J Remsberg
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760-908-1861
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